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Submission: I am opposed to any amalgamation involving the Council of the City of Sydney. 
The current Sydney City Council was the result of merging South Sydney Council and the City of Sydney Council as it then was. 
This has resulted in a council already large enough and after the disruptions of the merger it is now very well run. Woollahra 
Council with areas such as Watsons Bay, Vaucluse and Rose Bay has very little in common with the City Council area. The 
same applies large areas of Waverley with beach suburbs such as Bondi and Tamarama. The City of Sydney Council 
financially sound and has a well managed budget. I have not seen any good reasons for change 
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